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Our conservation education efforts for the past three months have been very exciting!  
 
The climax of it all happened 2 weeks ago when we were able to get a meeting with one of 
the most powerful traditional leaders in Ghana-The Osagyefo Amoatia Oforipanin, himself a 
known environmental advocate.  
 
We discussed some of the major threats facing the species and how the establishment of a 
national park will be invaluable for the long term persistence of this Critically Endangered 
frog (Conraua derooi). 
 
The results was very positive and we hope that in the coming months we will be able to get 
several organisations and the government involved in realising our dream of ensuring that 
this beauty called the slippery frog does not get extinct from the face of the planet. 
 

 
 


